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Dear Peter;

I am writing to you from Ontario Canada.  Our community is also slated to have Industrial Wind Turbines

erected near us in Pontypool Ontario. 

There is much evidence worldwide that these huge monsters are detrimental to health, the environment and

land values. 

We have taken up the "fight" in our community.  Our Government has turned it's back on the rural areas of

this province, but we will not give up. 

Do not believe for one minute that Westerners are satisfied to have turbines erected.  There are more than 50

communities in Ontario alone that have petitioned the government to put a moratorium on the construction of

these massive structures. 

As you know, they are unreliable(no wind, no energy), costly to erect and maintain and must be backed with

conventional energy sources. 

They destroy the beauty of areas where they go up and are a hazard to our wildlife, flora  and fauna.

We live in a protected area known as The Oak Ridged Moraine.  There are rigid standards set out here to

protect this vital area that is capable of providing fresh drinking water to much of Eastern Ontario, however,

where wind turbines are concerned, our Municipal Council has been stripped of it's rights.

You are not alone in your battle to save Orava.  We  support you in your endeavours and wish you luck as

you continue to fight for your rights.

Sincerely;

Mary Cowling

Pontypool, Ontario

Canada
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